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Mary Cariola Children's Center Opens New Residence
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| was pleased to join Mary Cariola Children's Center to help them celebrate the completion of its latest
residence center on East River Road. This new home will provide a safe and caring living environment to its
six residents and the staff working there. Congratulations to everyone at Mary Cariola Center!



